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2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Division of Legal 8 ervices 

PSC Docket No. 01 0087-WS; Application for Approva Y of Reuse Plan 
Sun Communities Finance LLC d/b/a Water Oak Utilit 

Our File No. "3301 3.01 

Re: 

Dear Mr. Jaeger: 

As an update on the status of the reuse Ian for Water Oak Utility and its submission to you, 
I am writing to outline the progress of the &My and its en ineers in moving toward not only 
construction of these facilities, but updating the filing with the P 8 C for approval of the Reuse Project 
Plan. 

In accordance with the schedule originally submitted to the staff a little over a year ago, and 
also included as an attachment to my October 21, 2002 letter to you, the Utility is currently in the 
process of design and permitting of the system and we expect permitting should be done 
a proximatel June 30, 2003 as originally estimated. Construction is set to begin sometime very 
c P ose to the Y uly 31, 2003 date as included in that prior schedule. 

In the time between these two dates, we should be receiving bids. Based upon those bids, 
we will begin preparing the revisions to the original Reuse Project Plan as submitted, with new rates, 
charges and costs and will supply those to the Commission staff and to the Clerk's office as soon 
as they are completed. We hope to have that information re-filed no later than mid August, if not 
b ef o re. 

I will be in touch if any changes in this schedule arise. If you have any questions in the 
meantime, please let me know. 
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